
 
Village of Carmacks 

P.O.Box 113  
Carmacks, YT Y0B 1C0 

 

 
 

Telephone: (867) 863-6271 
Fax: (867)863-6606 

Email: info@carmacks.ca 
 

Date: April 15th, 2024 

 

Attention residents of Carmacks, 

 

Please be informed that the scheduled Municipal Council Meeting (24-08) for the 16th of April has 
been postponed until Wednesday, April 17th. This postponement is due to the NHL Legends 
Community All-Star Game, an event that promises to bring excitement and community spirit to 
our community. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding. We will 
provide updates regarding the rescheduling of the meeting as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Matthew Cybulski 

Chief Administrative Officer 

Village of Carmacks 


